Bar and Rental meeting 9/8/20 
OIC - Roger Crook (not in attendance) 
Co-Chairs Mike Stocknoff and Scot Desort 

In attendance Scott Rothbart, Stu Kipilman, Kristen Neu 

1. Discussed options for allowing people into the building and the logistical issues involved.
2. We will taper off our bottled beer and liquor ordering; just in case we close the bar when it gets too cold. 
3. Continued the conversation about using stand up propane heaters on the deck. 
4. We will investigate upgrading the POS system.
5. Investigating having Four City Brewery provide their bottled beers at the Gold Bar on a designated night.  They will take back unsold bottles. 
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